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Valerie Morse 

fyi-request-3693-5ff4def2@requests.fyi.org.nz' 
 
 

21 March 2016 
 
 

Dear Valerie 
 

RE:  OIA 2015-16-35 – NZDIA conference November 2015 
 

Thank you for your email of 1 March 2016 received by New Zealand Trade and Enterprise 
concerning an Official Information Act 1982 request. You requested the following information: 
 

1. A copy of all presentations made by NZTE at the NZDIA conference in November 
2015. 

 
Please find attached the information that you have requested.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Marcus Scoliege 
DIRECTOR – BOARD AND MINISTERIAL 


